
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
Placentia Library District 
411 E. Chapman Avenue 

Placentia, CA 
 

Notice is given that the Board of Trustees of the Placentia Library District will conduct public 
hearings on the below listed dates and times in the Placentia Library District Community Meeting 
Room located at 411 E. Chapman Avenue, Placentia, to discuss the implementation of a district-
based electoral system for the election of representatives to the Board of Trustees pursuant to 
Elections Code section 10010.  
 
At the following public hearings, the Board of Trustees will receive public input regarding the 
proposed transition from at-large elections for Board of Trustees to district-based elections, the time 
frame and sequencing for this transition, the criteria and factors to be used in drawing maps of the 
districts and other matters relevant to the proposed transition. Based on input from these hearings, the 
Board will direct that district maps be drawn and propose the timing and sequencing of the district-
based elections.  

Monday, September 19, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. – Second Public Hearing 
Monday, October 17, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. – Publish Maps and Sequence of Elections   

Monday, November 21, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. – Third Public Hearing 
 

You are invited to attend all public hearings and comment on the proposed actions described above. 
If you challenge any action related to this proposal in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered at, or prior to, a public hearing. If you have written comments that you 
wish to submit, please send them by mail to Placentia Library District, Attn: Library Director, 411 E. 
Chapman Avenue, Placentia, CA 92870. Written comments may also be submitted by e-mail at 
administration@placentialibrary.org at least one hour prior to a public hearing and if timely received, 
will be made a part of that hearing’s record.  
 
For more information visit the Library District’s website at www.placentialibrary.org. Agendas for 
the public hearings will be posted on the Library District’s website at least 72 hours prior to the 
hearing and contain additional information for you to participate. 

 
Jeanette Contreras, Library Director 

Placentia Library District 


